SENIOR RESOURCE COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
JUNE 26, 2023

Attendees:  Mary Vogel, Gail Berejka, Betty Weaver, Sue Perrino, Loyce Hayslett, Kim Haggan, Hilary Tatum, KarenMcFadden; via Zoom: Sue Bradshaw
Absent:  Doris Matthias

May 22nd meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.

Mary Derosier presented a template of an annual work calendar whereby we plot events and then back up to each month and list what has to be done in preparation for a particular event.

It was noted that we expand our newsletter to include future events.  

One of our biggest issues is to recruit volunteers; we need more hands to do the work.

Mary stated that the SRC has partners in Parks and Rec. Comm.; Library; Historical Society; and Union Church.

Craft day is going well with Jeannie Perkins and Karen McFadden leading the group in different activities.

Plant Swap:  not too many people attended, but it was decided to do it again next year to give it a chance to catch on and draw more people.

The trip to the Botanical Gardens went well; because it rained that day a few people cancelled, but the ones that went had a great time.

The cooking class has 4 people signed up.  6 more slots are available but one must commit to attend each week so as not to deprive someone of a slot.  The sessions will be held at the North Belgrade Community Center from 2-4p.m. on 7/31, 8/7,21,28, 9/11,18.
Kim produced another issue of the SRC Newsletter.  Kudos to her for another great job.  Thank you, Kim!!

Pickleball is going well.  There are as many as 14 players attending.  A fundraising committee has been formed among the Pickleball community to fund the new courts that the Town has allotted space for at the Rec Ctr. Grounds.

The senior walks are continuing on the Health Center Grounds.

A trip for a fall foliage tour and lunch will be planned for Sept.  Note: the Rec. Dept. will host a trip to the Fryeburg Fair in October.  It was agreed among the committee that Rangely Lakes would be a good destination.  Lunch would be on each individual.

It was suggested we purchase a sign for the NBCC to identify it as the Belgrade Senior Center, similar to what the Oakland Seniors have in front of the Baptist Church in Oakland. 

The meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting will be July 24th, 2023.
Respectfully submitted,
Betty Weaver
